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Announcing Mobile Banking
Secure, convenient, anytime access to your OFCU accounts

through your mobile device

Imagine being at the store and finding that perfect item for the house.
Not sure if you have enough funds to cover the purchase? Use your
mobile phone to check your current balance.

Or, you get that urgent call from your son at college. He needs some
money right away or he can’t buy his books for the semester. Now you
can quickly transfer funds no matter where you are.

Maybe you’re on vacation and have that nagging feeling that you forgot
to pay a bill. In just a few screens, you can pay anyone from anywhere,
even at the beach.

With our new Mobile Banking service, you can do all of this and more.
Mobile Banking is a secure, convenient way to access your bank accounts
anytime, anywhere, using your mobile device.

With Mobile Banking you can:

• View account balances
• View account transactions
• Transfer funds between your checking or savings accounts
• Pay your bills and more
• Rest assured your information is safe and secure

To learn more, visit our website www.omahafcu.org. All you need to get started is
to be signed up for Virtual Branch and a mobile device that can send and receive
text messages and/or has access to the Internet. Mobile Banking is compatible
with most Smart phones.

Coming Soon
Mobile Capture -the easy and convenient way to deposit your check.

Coming to the Credit Union to deposit your check could soon be a thing of the
past. With Mobile Capture, you’ll be able to scan your check with your mobile
device and simply send it to us for deposit. No more coming out in the rain or snow
to deposit that paycheck or make that car payment. Watch for more information
regarding this brand new service.

Cash Corner
ATMs

We are currently in negotiations
with Walgreens to continue offering
Cash Corner ATMs to you free of
charge at their locations. Watch for
details coming soon.

 We will continue to work with our
Cash Corner network provider to try
and find other Cash Corner ATM
locations. For a complete list of all our
ATM locations, visit our website at
www.omahafcu.org.

Enjoy Haggle-Free Auto Buying & Worry Free Ownership®

For more information about the Enterprise Pro-
gram, contact Enterprise at 402-738-6230 or Omaha
Federal at 402-399-9001.

April 15 will be here before you know
it and the deadline for your 2012 IRA
contribution will be here as well. An  IRA
is a great way to save for the future.
We offer both Traditional and Roth IRAs.
Stop by the credit union and open your
2012 IRA today.

2012 Deadline Is Near



Gift Giving The Easy
Way...VISA Gift Cards!

Holiday Hours
The Credit Union will be closed in

observance of the following holidays:

Memorial Day
Monday, May 27

Independence Day
Thursday, July 4

Labor Day
Monday, September 2

Remember we offer ETC, Virtual
Branch. Mobile Banking and ATMs
for your convenience.
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Three three-year terms

2013 Nominated Board Candidates
The individuals listed below are nominees for Omaha Federal Credit Union’s
Board of Directors.

Cindy Sand
Cindy is employed by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers in Omaha. In her
position as Contracting Officer, she manages contracts for military design and
construction. Cindy holds a B.A.. from Buena Vista University. She is also a
graduate of the Leadership Development Program at Bellevue University. Cindy
has been a member of Omaha Federal Credit Union since 1993. She served as
Board Chairman from 2007 to 2009.

Alan Ruff
Alan  retired from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers after a career of over 34
years. In his position as Project Manager, he coordinated funding and budgets
for multi-million dollar programs. Alan received his B.S. in Civil Engineering in
1974 and his Masters in Civil Engineering in 1981. He served on Omaha Federal
Credit Union’s Supervisory Committee from 1980 to 1995, and has been a member
of the Board of Directors since 1995. Since being on the Board, Alan has held
the positions of both  Chairman  and Treasurer. Alan has been an Omaha Fed-
eral Credit Union member since 1977.

Cleveland Vaughn, Jr.
After serving for over 30 years as a U.S. Marshal for Nebraska, Cleveland
retired from the U.S. Department of Justice in 1996.   In this position, he man-
aged a three million dollar budget. He received a B.S. in Education from the
University of Arkansas and attended Graduate School at Wichita State Univer-
sity.  Cleveland has been a treasurer for three credit union business accounts.
Cleveland has been a member of Omaha Federal Credit Union since 1978 and
a Board member since 2001. He has held the positions of  both OFCU Board
Chairman and Vice Chairman.

Join the over 1 million credit union
members nationwide that are already
saving over $90 million on their wireless
plans! Omaha FCU is pleased to bring
our members these major savings
through the Sprint Credit Union Member
Discount Plan.

Ways you can save:

· 10% off most regularly priced
Sprint individual service plans

· 15% off most regularly priced
Sprint business service plans

· Waived activation fee on new
activations

· Waived upgrade fee
· Available to new and existing

Sprint customers
Enjoy the perks, benefits and exclusive

discounts that only credit union members
like you can receive.
3 Ways to Get Your Discount:
 - Call (1-877-728-3428)
877.SAVE.4CU  and let them know
you’re a credit union -member. Ask to
be a part of the NACUC_ZZM
Corporate ID to save
- www.SprintSave4CU.com
- Visit your nearest Sprint Store

Save Money with
Sprint

Omaha Federal Credit Union's
77th  Annual Meeting

When:
Tuesday, June 18, 2013

Time:
4:30 p.m.

Light Refreshments Served
There Will Be No Door Prize Drawing

Come Out And Hear How Your Credit Union Is Working For You!

Where:
Omaha Federal Credit

Union’s Main Office
3001 South 82nd Ave.

Spring Is The Perfect Time To Purchase That
New or Used Car

Apply in person at any of our locations, online at www.omahafcu.org or
by phone at 402-399-9001.

Auto Loans
As Low As 1.9% APR for

60 Months.


